Name:	Date:	
		-

Directions: Read both stories and answer the following questions.

Maria's Camping Trip

Maria and her family went camping this summer. They had a great time. Maria and her brother Bobby were in charge of gathering all the wood for the fire. They laughed and played in the woods while they were looking for logs that they could carry. After the fire was started, Maria's dad took Maria, Bobby and their older sister Julia fishing. All three children were so excited when they reeled in their catches. Just before dark they returned to the camp to cook the fish for dinner. Maria's mom warmed a can of beans over the fire. They ate the delicious fish and beans. After dinner they sat around the campfire telling scary stories. They were disappointed when the weekend was over because they had such a wonderful time camping.

Beth's Camping Trip

Beth and her family went camping this summer. Beth and her sisters hate camping. When they got to the camp site, Beth and her two sisters try to put up the tent. Beth's dad went to look for firewood to start a fire. Beth's mom unloaded the car. After the tent is half way up, the fire was started, and the car was unloaded, Beth's dad takes everyone fishing. They stayed at the lake for hours but no one caught anything. They returned to their camp site just before dark defeated. Beth's family decided to cook hot dogs instead. After feasting on hot dogs and chips, Beth's dad starts toasting marshmallows. While he was cooking the marshmallows he started swatting a bee and caught his hat on fire. They decided to go to bed. In the middle of the night it began to pour rain and the tent collapsed. They ended up sleeping in the car. Beth and her sisters still hate camping. They had a horrible time.

Nam	ne: Date:
_	ctions: Answer the questions by writing Maria's, Beth's, or Both o
I.	On which camping trip did the dad take the children fishing?
2.	On which camping trip did the family eat fish?
3.	Which family likes to go camping?
4.	. Whose dad caught his hat on fire?
5 .	In which story did the children go looking for firewood?
6.	Which family went camping during the summer?
7.	Which family had to sleep in the car instead of the tent?
8.	Which family told scary stories around the campfire?

Nam	ne: Date:
	Bararan Mar
	Answer Key
Direc	tions: Answer the questions by writing Maria's, Beth's, or Both on
the li	ine provided.
I.	On which camping trip did the dad take the children fishing?
	Both Control of the C
2.	On which camping trip did the family eat fish?
	Maria's
3.	Which family likes to go camping?
	Maria's
4.	Whose dad caught his hat on fire?
	Beth's
5 .	In which story did the children go looking for firewood?
	Maria's
6.	Which family went camping during the summer?
	Both
7.	Which family had to sleep in the car instead of the tent?
	Beth's
8.	Which family told scary stories around the campfire?
	Maria's